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The University of Elbasan at the 'Work&Study 2023 Fair'

The academic, assistant academic, and administrative staff of the University of Elbasan "Aleksandër Xhuvani" welcomed
numerous high school graduates at the Work&Study 2023 Fair, held at the Palace of Sports. They were informed about the
study programs offered, financing opportunities for registration and continuation of studies, professional internships, student
exchange programs, and dedicated spaces for their scientific, professional, and cultural development. This activity was carried
out as part of career counseling and in collaboration with the Ministry of Education and Sports, IAL, Tirana Chamber of
Commerce, ZVA Elbasan, and the Municipality of Elbasan.

 

The Vice-Rector of the University of Elbasan welcomed the
Ambassador of Sweden to Albania, Mrs. Elsa Håstad, in an
official meeting. During this meeting, discussions were held
on current collaborations and future avenues of cooperation
with higher education institutions in Sweden, as well as with
other partner institutions. The meeting took place within the
framework of the 8th Roundtable on Gender Issues with the
theme "Women's Activism for Gender Equality," organized in
collaboration with the Department of Foreign Languages. Ms.
Håstad, along with Mr. Michele Ribotta, representative of UN
Women in Albania, and Ms. Mirela Gjoni from the Elbasan
Women's Forum, engaged in discussions with students about
empowering women's voices in society and their broader
participation in various spheres of society.

As part of the EU's strategy to promote the highest standards
of teaching quality, Bachelor students in Social Work program
at the Department of Social Sciences and Civic Education at
the Faculty of Social Sciences and Humanities enthusiastically
attended lectures on March 6 and 7 delivered by Italian
professors from the University of Bari, Roberta Santoro and
Giuseppe Cascione. Collaboration with the University of Bari
remains one of the strong points for exchanging best practices
in this field.

Ambassador of Sweden to Albania, Mrs. Elsa Håstad Foreign academics in the EU

March 2023
Monthly Diary



university_of_elbasan Universiteti "Aleksandër Xhuvani"Elbasan-Faqja Zyrtareinfo@uniel.edu.al

March 2023

Information Days at the University of Elbasan

As part of the "Information Days," the Career Counseling and Alumni Sector, with the support of the Local
Education Office of Elbasan, organized a series of meetings with public and private high schools in the
Municipality of Elbasan at the premises of the University of Elbasan "Aleksandër Xhuvani." This activity took
place on the dates of 2nd, 6th, 9th, 16th, 23rd, and 28th. Through informative discussions and orientation
materials, representatives of the academic and assistant academic staff introduced graduating students to the
study programs, infrastructure, and various opportunities available for their academic journey at the University
of Elbasan "Aleksandër Xhuvani."

Every year, the University of Elbasan organizes promotional and informative activities as part of Career
Counseling and the Information Days for graduating students.
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